School Lunch Account Revenue
The Covid-19 pandemic has had a direct impact on the ability of the Somerville Public Schools Food and Nutrition Services Department to raise revenue.  The two main sources of revenue for the School Lunch Revolving Account include: Point of Sale School Lunches/Catering and reimbursements from the National School Lunch Program (NSLP).
Point of Sale Revenue

· FY19:  the revenue from Point of Sale Breakfast and Lunches totaled $700,000.  

· FY20:  the revenue decreased to just under $400,000.
· FY21:  the revenue YTD is $0.

NSLP Reimbursement

· FY19:  the reimbursement from NSLP reimbursement totaled $2,300,000

· FY20:  the revenue decreased to $2,055,000

· FY21:  the revenue YTD is $395,000.  Projecting a total of $1,000,000.
School Lunch Account Balance Projection through 06/30/21
	Current cash balance
	$43,760.91
	As of 11/06/20

	Point of Sale Lunch Revenue and Catering
	$0.00
	
	

	NSLP Reimbursement
	$605,000.00
	
	

	Projected salary expenditures
	$1,248,000.00
	
	

	Non Salary Expenditures/Encumbrances
	$0.00
	
	

	Project Deficit as of 06/30/21
	-$599,239.09
	
	


· Assumptions for projection include:  all employees remaining employed and paid on the School Lunch Revolving Account and Non salary items have been sufficiently encumbered for FY21
· The beginning balance in the School Lunch Revolving Account was $275,000
